
 

  

LINCOLN CENTER PARKING LOT 

JULY 30, 2018 – AUGUST 10, 2018 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT 

PART OF THE LINCOLN CENTER PARKING LOT WILL BE CLOSED FOR A 

TWO WEEK PERIOD BEGINNING JULY 30
TH

 WHILE THE LOT IS BEING 

RECONSTRUCTED.   THE CLOSURE INCLUDES THE PARKING STALLS 

NEAR CENTER STREET AND BETWEEN LINCOLN CENTER AND CENTER 

CONGREGATIONAL CHURCH AS WELL AS THE CONNECTING ROAD 

BETWEEN LINCOLN CENTER AND TOWN HALL.    

 

THE LOWER LOT OFF MAIN STREET WILL REMAIN OPEN DURING 

CONSTRUCTION. ADDITIONAL PARKING IS AVAILABLE BEHIND TOWN 

HALL, TROTTER STREET AND LINDEN STREET.  SEE ATTACHED MAP. 

 

DURING THIS PERIOD, PLEASE ACCESS THE BUILDING FROM THE 

NORTH SIDE DOORS.   THE HANDICAPPED ENTRANCE ON THE SIDE 

OF THE BUILDING WILL ALSO REMAIN ACCESSIBLE DURING 

CONSTRUCTION. 

 

TOWN OF MANCHESTER 

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

494 MAIN STREET   P.O. BOX 191 

MANCHESTER, CT 06045-0191 

publicworks.townofmanchester.org 

Follow us on Facebook 

and Twitter to see all of  

the latest construction alerts!   

CONTRACTOR: NUNES CONSTRUCTION 




